
April 11, 1949 

Dear Mr.Geary: 

Thanks very much fate; your report on our DX 
program from 4 to 5 AM, EST, Tuesday, April 5. 
This will verify that you were receiving the WNBH 
program as the log in your report corresponds with 
ours. I hope we will be able to serve you again 
in the future, and will try to write to you in 
more detail later. 

SSE/j 

v tulyyo.r, 

Stanle S. Emery 
Chief Engineer 
Radio Station WNBH 



D IS FOR ADDRESS 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 


